
 Fish and Game Commission 

 Notice of Decision Not to Proceed 
 
PURSUANT TO GOVERNMENT CODE 11347, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 
Fish and Game Commission decided not to proceed with the amendment of Section 7.50, 
subsections (b)(5), (68) and (156.5), Title 14, California Code of Regulations, regarding 
Central Valley Salmon Sport Fishing, Notice File Number Z-2015-1215-07, which was 
published December 25, 2015 in California Notice Register 2015, No. 52-Z, pages 2348. 
 
Any interested person with questions concerning this rulemaking should contact Jon 
Snellstrom by calling (916) 653-4899, or by e-mail at fgc@fgc.ca.gov. 
 
The Commission will also publish this Notice of Decision Not to Proceed on its website.  
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